
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to inform 

you of upcoming construction activity on the Clark County 215 Beltway from 

Jones Blvd to Revere Street. 

 
The project is located along the westbound and eastbound shoulders of the Clark County 215 
Beltway from Jones Boulevard to Revere Street for work which includes storm drain 
modifications and Sound Wall Installation. Installation of Wrong Way Signage at the exit ramps 
of Jones Blvd, Decatur Blvd, Revere Street, N 5th Street, Losee Road, Pecos Road and Lamb 
Boulevard.  
 

 

Please drive safely in the work 

zone areas and be advised of 

the following: 

▪ Shoulder lanes will be restricted, 

reduced or closed at various times for 

the duration of the project. 

▪ Exit Ramps will only be closed during 

evening hours, message boards will be 

placed in advance of closures.  

▪ Trucks will be entering and existing the 

work site, please do not follow 

construction traffic.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

For immediate safety concerns please contact the contractor contact. Any other      
general questions regarding the project, please contact Clark County at (702)455-
6000, via email to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov, or submit a request through 
the FixIt Clark County app. 

 
The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates and are subject to change. 

Access to businesses and residential properties 
will not be impacted. Shoulder or Lane Closures 
will only be used to safely enter and exit the 
work site. Advance Notice of Exit Ramp closures 
will be provided and will only occur between the 
Hours of 1:00am-3:00am  

NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
Clark County 215 Beltway Miscellaneous Soundwall Project 

Project Facts 

 

Contractor: Las Vegas Paving Corp. 
 

Bid#: 606888-23 
 

Contract Amount: $10,300,000.00 
 

Construction Start: September 30, 2024 

Expected Contract Duration: 315 Calendar Days 
 

Construction Hours: Monday – Friday, 7:00am-

3:30pm, Monday – Friday 1:00am-3:00am 
 

Clark County Public Works Project Outreach: 

(702) 455-6000 
 

CCPW Construction Management Contact: 

Jonathan Morales 702-513-6706 
 

Contractor Contact: 

Project Manager: Clyde Lipp 702-448-9100  
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